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Dear Parishioners of St. John and St. Mary,
I am honored to introduce myself as this year’s President of the Women’s Association.  This is our 58th year supporting our parishioners spiritually, socially, and with your continued generosity, financially through our fundraisers!
The Women’s Association is the only fundraising arm of our parish.  Our three annual fundraisers include; The Annual Benefactors, Patrons and Sponsors (BPS), our Spring Festival, and the Christmas Fair.  As in the past, 100% of the funds raised go directly to our Parish to support our Religious Education, Youth Group Programs, Scholarship money for our graduating seniors, financial help for needy parish families, and critical support for the ordinary and ongoing operating expenses involved in running the Church.
We are very thankful for your previous BPS contributions and hope you are able to continue this support with this year’s campaign.  The culmination of this drive will be presented to our pastor, Rev. Edward O’Halloran, on the last day of our Spring Festival, which runs from May 30, through June 2, 2019. We hope you will join us during this time.
On behalf of the Women’s Association and the parish community, I thank you in advance for your continued support of our church .
Many blessings,
Elizabeth Gabriele Powell

President of the Women’s Association
